
 
We understood there were some problems in the registration proces for the 'Easter Regatta / 
Paaswedstrijd' that wil be held in April in Loosdrecht (near Amsterdam). In cooperation with 
the organization committee of the regatta we made a registration form on the website of the 
Dutch OK-dinghy class. (http://www.ok-jol.nl) . There you can register for the regatta. Entry 
fees can be paid on the first day of the regatta. The NOR will be placed on the website of the 
organization before the end of February. 
 
We hope this will solve any problems. Otherwise don’t hesitate to contact me… 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Wietze 
 


